Allerton Grange School Sixth Form

Road Safety Awareness

Be a considerate driver
Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane
Be respectful of our local residents
Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit
Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children
Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary,
for cleaner air!



Talbot Avenue Leeds LS17 6SF Headteacher: Mr M Roper

Tel: 0113 393 0304
Email: 6thform@allertongrange.com
www.allertongrange.com
Allerton Grange School
@ Allerton_Grange

09 October 2024

Our Ref: JMa/VMc

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Sixth Form Open Evening Thursday 7 November 6.00-8.00pm

I am writing to invite you to the Sixth Form Open Evening at Allerton Grange. As publicised in the newsletter, the event takes place on Thursday 7 November, 6:00-8:00 pm. This is an opportunity for students and parents to hear about our fantastic Sixth Form provision at Allerton Grange.

The evening will consist of a presentation by the Headteacher and Sixth Form Leaders, outlining the many opportunities available to students in continuing their Post 16 studies at Allerton Grange and to see, first-hand, the amazing facilities our Sixth Form Centre offers.

Curriculum Leaders will also be available throughout the evening to discuss the A level courses available and how they will benefit students' aspirational career choices. There will also be information about our pastoral support and the unique enrichment programme on offer.

Please book your place using the online form via the link below:

Sixth Form Open Evening Booking

Yours faithfully

Jordan Macrow

Assistant Headteacher and Director of Key Stage 5



















